
Victoria LoSchiavo 
 
Dear Commission,

I write to SUPPORT the Commission's proposal that effectively bans natural gas development in
the Delaware River Basin region.

Fracking is a technology that destroys far more than it creates, both in terms of jobs and energy
sufficiency. It is largely a hit and run form of gas extraction, that damages the environment, and
leaves those who depend on water resources in the area holding the bag.

Please BAN FRACKING in the Delaware River Basin.

Sincerely,
Victoria LoSchiavo
727 Coralberry Ln

Madison, OH 44057-3172
 


